South Los Angeles Alliance of Neighborheod Councils
President Lonella Enix

8475 8. Vermont Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90044

Date: May 1, 2017

Los Angeles City Council
Los Angeles City Council
200 N. Spring Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Support for Motion to Reinstate Alcohol-Specific Land Use Conditions

Dear City Councilmember,

On behalf of the South Los Angeles of Neighborhood Councils, please consider this letter
acknowledgement of our formal support of the conditions motion, which calis for the
reinstatement of admissible conditions of approval specific to the sale and service of alcohol on
Conditional Use Beverage permits in the City of Los Angeles as a means of protecting public
health, safety and quality of life.

Without the ability to place alcohol-related conditions, residents and community partners --
including law enforcement -- have limited ability to mitigate land use impacts stemming from the
sale or service of alcohol.

Applying alcohol-specific conditions to local permits is a proven method to protect communities
while fostering economic growth and business interests. This motion will provide a ‘path to yes’
for businesses. Conditions specific to the sale and service of alcohol have sound legal grounding
and are utilized in the vast majority of California cities and counties.

We strongly urge you to support this motion to protect the health and safety of our Los Angeles
communities.

Sincerely,

Lonella J. Enix, President of SLAANC



